
From: Linda Carroll
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket #UE200115 Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission vs Puget Sound Energy
Date: Monday, October 5, 2020 11:21:59 PM

As an Avista customer, I express my strongest objection to the proposal that Puget Sound Energy be allowed to sell
its share of the extremely polluting Colstrip Unit 4. Such a sale, if permitted to go forward, would allow Unit 4 to
emit an amount of carbon dioxide equivalent to the emissions of 1,000,000 per year until at least 2039 instead of
2025. In addition, NorthWest, the entity that would buy Colstrip, would then be able to force Avista customers to
pay for health-damaging pollution that they do not want. Further financial losses are likely to be inflicted on Avista
customers by their being required to pay a share of the estimated 1 billion dollars of clean-up costs.
I call upon you to reject the sale of Colstrip, which would require Avista customers to pay a significant amount of
money to have their health and environment further damaged by this filthy plant.
Linda Carroll
Spokane, Washington

Sent from my iPhone
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